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From: Mark.Kalpin@hklaw.com
To: R1 Hearing Clerk Filings; Santiago, Wanda
Cc: jasonspreyer@navisunllc.com; Mark.Kalpin@hklaw.com; Lee, Jaegun; Jensen, Leann
Subject: RE: EPA Letter Offering Settlement for 550 Main Street Acushnet MA
Date: Sunday, March 17, 2024 1:51:58 PM

All,
 
This confirms that Mr. Jason Spreyer (jasonspreyer@navisunllc.com) and Mark Kalpin
(mark.kalpin@hklaw.com) should be the electronic service recipients for In the Matter of Navisun
LLC (CWA-01-2024-0001).
 
Best.
 
Mark
 
Mark C. Kalpin | Holland & Knight
Partner | Co-Chair, Renewable Energy Group
Holland & Knight LLP
10 St. James Avenue, 11th Floor | Boston, Massachusetts 02116
Phone 617.305.2076 | Fax 617.523.6850 | Mobile 617.835.7020
mark.kalpin@hklaw.com | www.hklaw.com
________________________________________________
Add to address book | View professional biography

 

From: Lee, Jaegun <Lee.Jaegun@epa.gov> 
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 11:25 AM
To: Kalpin, Mark C (BOS - X72076) <Mark.Kalpin@hklaw.com>
Cc: jasonspreyer@navisunllc.com; Spejewski, Andrew <Spejewski.Andrew@epa.gov>; Kopf, Jeff
<Kopf.Jeff@epa.gov>
Subject: RE: EPA Letter Offering Settlement for 550 Main Street Acushnet MA
 
[External email]
Dear Mark,
 
Hoping all is well. Our waiting period for written public comments on the EPA-Navisun CAFO ended
yesterday, March 14, and I am waiting on the Regional Hearing Clerk (who is currently on leave) to
confirm that we haven’t received any comments.
 
While we wait, could you please send an email to our Regional Hearing Clerk, Ms. Wanda Santiago,
(R1_Hearing_Clerk_Filings@epa.gov and Santiago.Wanda@epa.gov), acknowledging/confirming that
you and Mr. Jason Spreyer (mark.kalpin@hklaw.com and jasonspreyer@navisunllc.com) should be
the electronic service recipients for In the Matter of Navisun LLC (CWA-01-2024-0001)? Please copy
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me and Leann Jensen (Lee.Jaegun@epa.gov and Jensen.Leann@epa.gov) on the email.
 
I will reach out to you again once I hear back from the RHO.
 
Thank you and have a great weekend,
Jaegun
 
Jaegun Lee [he/him/his]
Attorney-Advisor
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 1
5 Post Office Square (Mail Code: 4-WD)
Boston, MA 02109
(617) 918-1511
 

NOTE: This e-mail is from a law firm, Holland & Knight LLP ("H&K"), and is intended solely for the use of the
individual(s) to whom it is addressed. If you believe you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender
immediately, delete the e-mail from your computer and do not copy or disclose it to anyone else. If you are not an
existing client of H&K, do not construe anything in this e-mail to make you a client unless it contains a specific
statement to that effect and do not disclose anything to H&K in reply that you expect it to hold in confidence. If you
properly received this e-mail as a client, co-counsel or retained expert of H&K, you should maintain its contents in
confidence in order to preserve the attorney-client or work product privilege that may be available to protect
confidentiality.
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